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The 2016 Celebration of Light will be taking place in English Bay on July 23rd,27th and 30th. 

Please ensure you take all steps necessary to keep everyone safe on the water. Check 

tides, weather and hazards for the area and have all required safety gear. Be mindful of 

commercial traffic and do not pass between a tug and its tow. Coast Guard, RCMSAR, 

Jericho Rescue and Police can be reached on VHF 16 or by calling 911. 

 LIFE JACKET OF APPROPRIATE 

SIZE FOR EVERYONE ON BOARD 

 

 

 

ENSURE YOU HAVE THE 

CORRECT LIGHTS FOR 

YOUR VESSEL AND 

THAT THEY ARE 

FUNCTIONING 

KNOW YOUR ROUTE AND LOCAL HAZARDS.    

BE AWARE OF THE TIDES AND WEATHER 

FORECAST 

 

WWW.TC.GC.CA 

Transport Canada       

Office of Boating Safety 

Safe Boating Guide for 

the safety gear your 

vessel requires 
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